NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE TOWN COUNCIL
OF HUNTSVILLE TOWN, JUNE 20, 2024

Public notice is hereby given that the Town Council of Huntsville, Utah, Weber County,
will hold a Public Hearing on June 20th, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at the Huntsville Town Maintenance Bldg., 165 South 7500 East, Huntsville, Utah 84317.


To receive public comment on the adoption of the Utah State Tax Rate



All interested parties are invited to attend.		Posted:	  Huntsville Town Office
								  Huntsville Post Office
								  www.huntsvilletown.com
								  pmn.utah.gov



Dated this 6th day of June, 2024				 

_
________________________________							
Nikki Wolthuis,  Clerk


